
January 18, 2012 

Mayor Bill Bogaard 

Sharon Yonashiro 
1067 Linda Glen Drive 
Pasadena, CA 91105 

100 N. Garfield Avenue, Room S228 
Pasadena, CA 911 09 

Dear Mayor Bogaard, 

(""") 

-i 
-<a 
o~ -n:( 
~'c--
:r:~·r_:: 
'-"'1rn 
J>:::~-: 
Ci?t-: 
rn 
:z: 
:;:--

...l 
N 

'-.se 
N 
0 

:=s 
~ 

~ 
CJ:) 

I write today to advise that effective immediately I resign my position. on the 
Transportation Advisory Commission (TAC) and my related membership on the 
Design Commission. We have sold our home and are now packing up over 30 
years of our life and moving to Redmond, Washington. 

I thank you for your trust and generosity in appointing me to the Commission and 
for the honor it has been to serve the City of Pasadena during my tenure. 

I also wish to thank my fellow Commissioners and the various City staff who have 
been helpful to me as l tried to learn about the TAC and Design Commission 
responsibilities and making a contribution to the greater good for the City. 

Best Regards, 
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c. Mark Jams , City Clerk 
Fred Dock, Director of Transportation 
Jennifer Higginbotham, Chair 

Transportation Advisory Commission 
Robert Carpenter, Chair 

Design Commission 
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